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Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 

We have been learning to 
read and write cvcc words 

(consonant, vowel, consonant, 
consonant) such as 'tent' 
'sink' and 'bank' thinking 

about the 4 sounds. Can you 
write any at home? 

This week...
we have been learning about 

Spiders! We have looked at all 
the different types of spiders 

and learnt some really interesting 
facts. Can your child remember 

any? We have also been looking at 
and creating our own riddles!  Can 

you write one at home?

Butterflies

This week butterflies 
appeared in all 3 classes! The 
children have loved watching 
them cocoon and then hatch 
into beautiful butterflies. 
We will release them into 
the wild next week, how 

exciting!

Bluebell Class Assembly
Well done to Bluebell Class for 
their amazing assembly about 
'We're going on a Bear Hunt! 

The children loved performing to 
everyone with their fantastic 

dancing and remembered lots of 
words! 

Sports Day - Friday 25th May

A reminder that we will be 
meeting at Dinton field between 

8.50 - 9.10am. If you are available 
to help walk the children back to 

school after lunch, please see your 
class teacher.

Please see information below 
regarding what your child should 

wear!

Next Week...
is Active Week for the whole 
school. We will be doing lots 

of physical activity every day, 
including skipping, multi skills 

and obstacle courses. 
Please send your child in 
sportswear all week.  

Poppy Class Assembly is next 
Tuesday 22nd May at 2.45!  We 
are looking forward to seeing 

Poppy Class parents there! 

Your child will need to wear a coloured t-shirt, pair of 
shorts, trainers a cap and they will need a water bottle!  
Please send a jumper/coat depending on the weather. 
Kingston - Yellow t-shirt    Hampton - Red t-shirt    
Coombe - Blue t-shirt       Richmond - Green t-shirt 

Please note: Your child’s house is the same as 
their colour group! 

 


